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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

19.           Oppose Patricia A McAllister #19 Establishing a new county department to address the homeless problem 
in LA County is just another yearly con game. Every year millions become 
homeless in LA county because the Board of Supervisors continues to 
smuggle millions more illegal alien criminals into LA county. These illegals are 
given affordable housing, jobs, EBT, and funds. These acts causes more 
Californians to become unemployed and homeless. Hundreds are dying 
homeless on the streets every year! DOGE is in California auditing the books 
to find out who is embezzling trillions of homeless funding money, and the 
untraceable funds to the illegal alien undocumented criminals. According to 
the auditors who performed a partial audit of the Board of Supervisors, it was 
almost impossible to discover how much is being embezzled because the 
Board of Supervisors are not keeping records and receipts of where the 
money is being spent. In fact, the auditors reported that the Supervisors do 
not even have a warehouse where to receipts are being kept. That sort of 
sloppy record keeping is done when trillions are being stolen! I oppose 
starting a new department on the homeless. This is just another scam to do 
nothing but to continue stealing homeless funds, while more people become 
homeless.
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